

Burke Ward Public School

PO Box 678 BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 Phone: (08) 8088 4700

ABN: 18 246 198 266

2nd September 2019

Tell Them From Me Parent Survey

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

This term our school, like many other public schools in the state, is participating in a survey that allows parents to express their views about their children's experiences at home and school.

If you have more than one child at school, you may choose to do the survey more than once, based on your children's experiences.

Participation in the survey is anonymous and confidential. You may skip any questions you do not want to answer, other than the one asking which year your child is in.

We encourage all parents to complete the survey. The survey can at the following link:

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/qr94v

Kate Hogg

Tell Them From Me Coordinator